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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 

Mr Elferink to Minister for Public Employment 
 

Contract Employees 
 
 
1. There are a significant number of ex-employees of the Victorian 

and New South Wales Labor governments in the market place for 
positions of employment: 

 
(a) Could you please advise, as of 28 February 2011: 

 
(i) how many persons are employed as contract 

ministerial advisers; 
(ii) how many were recruited as residents in the Northern 

Territory; and 
(iii) how many were recruited from interstate; and 

 
(b) For each of the months of November and December 2010 

and January and February 2011, how many contract 
employees commenced.  

___________________________ 


